
From: Katie Biddlestone <katie@sda.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 9:59 AM 
To: Chambers - O'Neill DP <Chambers.O'Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 – Work and Care stream 
 

Dear Associate, 
 
RE:        AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 – Work and Care stream 

 
Further to my previous email regarding the mention for the above matter. The SDA would 
like to confirm our intention to participate in the consultation process. 

 
We note that the 21st and 22nd March have been set aside for consultation, as well as 3rd and 
4th April .  At this stage, the SDA is likely to have difficulties in attending on the dates 
proposed in March. If there is any way that the dates set aside in March could be 
rescheduled it would assist in our ability to participate. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Katie  
 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

     

   

     

From: Katie Biddlestone  
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 4:51 PM 
To: Chambers.O'Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au 
Cc: Awards@fwc.gov.au 
Subject: AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 – Work and Care stream 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
RE:      AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 – Work and Care stream 
 
The SDA writes to confirm that Katie Biddlestone will be attending the mention listed via 
Teams on 21 February for the above matter.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from katie@sda.org.au. Learn why this is important  I 

Katie Biddlestone 
Director of Industrial Safety and Equity Policy 
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Shop, Distributive S Allied Employees' Association 
Level 6. 53 Queen Street. Melbourne VIC 3000 
M: 0408 220 565 P: (03) 8611 7000 E: katie@asdaorg.au W: sdaorg.au 
EA Melanie Barnes M: 0417 720 600 E: melanie@sda org.au 
I understand that everyone works different days and times. If you receive this email at a time when you aren't working, 
please don't feel obligated to read or respond until a time when you ore working again. 
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Katie 
This message may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information intended solely for the individual(s) and entity(s) 
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are hereby notified that you may not disseminate, copy or take 
action in reliance upon it. If you have received this message in error, please notify general@sda.org.au. The mailbox address from 
which this message has been sent is for business mail only. Mail sent to it may be subject to security scanning and delivery of non-
business messages sent to this address may not occur.  
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